VACANCIES

Cameley Parish Council need two new
Councillors... Interested? Read on!

Following the recent resignation of Mr Kelvin Parfitt, Cameley Parish Council now have two
vacancies on the Parish Council.

If you live locally, are interested in community matters and want to help make a difference then the
Parish Council would like to hear from you.

Selflessness Accountability Openness Honesty Leadership

This is an exciting time to join Cameley Parish Council with a number of new projects on the
horizon. Support and induction training will be provided.

If you would like to find out more, please contact the Parish Clerk Jenny Howell by email
info@templecloud.org.uk or by phone 07902 906 993.

The Parish Council would also like to take this opportunity to thank Kelvin Parfitt for all of his
efforts and hard work.

Date 21/10/2016

An election can be called by a request made in writing to Bath and North East Somerset Council's
Proper Officer by 10 electors from the Parish area, within 14 working days of the date of the
notice.
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